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The Department of Social Services (DSS) is a third-party partner and provides 

subsidy for some childcare services. If you participate in this program you should 

be aware and agree you acknowledge the following: 

DSS will not pay for sports or other specialty camps or programs; you will be 

responsible for 100% of the cost. 

A current and valid DSS voucher must be on file before your child will be allowed to 

attend any childcare program. If the valid DSS voucher is not obtained within the 

first two weeks of the program, you understand that the payment method on file 

may be charged for the private pay rate. 

You must pay a one-time Registration Fee per child. 

You must pay the weekly Parent Fees as determined by your case worker. 

Failure to pay Parent Fees on time can result in termination of subsidy and child 

care. 

You understand that if your authorized subsidy reimbursement rate is less than 

100%, you will be responsible for the remaining percentage payable directly to the 

YMCA. 

 

 


